
August 28, 2007

The Honorable Hillary Rodham Clinton
ATT: Mr. Jay Biba
Hanley Federal Building
Syracuse, New York

Dear Mr. Biba,

I’m the coordinator for the parent’s group AKidsRight.Org .  At the end of 
July one of our members, Ms. Katherine Neville, had the chance to speak 
with you in person and drop off a couple of letters regarding Family Law 
reform.

Our immediate goal is simply to have Senator Clinton visit Syracuse and 
meet with a small group of parents and hear their stories.  We have a 
draft agenda at http://www.AKidsRight.Org/clinton/draft_agenda.htm

I called your office last week and left a message and callback number. 
There has been no reply.    I would appreciate the opportunity to speak 
with you in person regarding reform.   More local peaceful activities are 
planned to call attention to this issue – have we ‘missed’ the Civil Right of 
parents & children to be secure in their relationship?

As a personal reference I recommend you speak with Mr. Talarico, on 
GSA staff at the building.  He does not endorse our goals, but he is 
familiar with me and also some of the goals of the group through past 
activities at the building.

Sincerely yours, 

John Murtari
315-635-1968, x-211
jmurtari@AKidsRight.Org

 


